Treasurer’s Office MONTGOMERY Shawn J. Bowerman

COUNTYD County Troasurer
Made of Something Stronger
July 25, 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

This letter is to inform you that the Amsterdam Transfer Station tip building will be
temporarily closed for repairs. The closure is scheduled to begin on August 25, 2025. it
is anticipated the tip building will reopen September 29, 2025. Any deviation from those
dates will be updated as the closure draws closer. Hand unloaders that utilize the
residential area will be able to continue to do so.

During Amsterdam Transfer Station’s closure, we invite you to use the Western Transfer
Station located at 4583 Route 5S Sprakers, NY 12166.

We understand this will be an inconvenience and apologize for any disruption this may
cause. We will be providing updates on our solid waste web page located at
https://www.co.montgomery.ny.us/web/sites/departments/solidwaste/default.asp. You
may also contact solid waste directly at 518-853-8174.

We appreciate your patience and understanding and look forward to welcoming you
back when we reopen.

hawn J Bowerman
Montgomery County Treasurer

Treasurer’s Office Telephone (518)853-8175 .
Solid Waste Telephone (518)853-8174
Fax (518)853-8344



